
Worship Service Today  

8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP)  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

               Today:                                                                                                                                                                               

 The Confession of St.                                              

Peter 

Next Sunday:      
The Presentation of our Lord 

No Service  10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

 

   
  G. Morgan 
  K. Morgan 
  G. Coates 
  G. Taylor 

  D. Morgan 
  A. LeMoine 
 

 
  D. Pretty 
  N.Andrews 
  G. Halley 
  M. Anthony 
  C. Button 
 
 

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
     M. Young    A. Stone 

   Kelly Scott 

Servers’ Guild:  
 M. Greenslade  

    E. Pretty 

Altar  Guild: Barbara R., Edna W., Daphne 

H., Elsie B. 

Irene M., Florence M., Marina 

LeD., Paulette S., Margaret E. 

                 
Office Hours – Please note for the week of January 16 – 20, 2017 the  
office hours will be Monday-Thursday 9:00-1:00 and closed on Friday. 
 
Vestry Meeting – will take place on Thursday, January 26, 2017 at 7:30pm. 
 
Are you looking for a ministry to become involved in at St. Peter's Parish?  
Why not consider our Prayer Writing Committee? We are the group that develops  
the Prayers of the People for worship each week. This is a very worthwhile  
and fulfilling ministry that incorporates the concerns of the church and the  
world into our weekly worship. Generally, people work in teams of two (2)  
and alternate writing and reading the prayers on their scheduled weeks.  
The frequency of being on the schedule is directly related to the number of  
people in the committee. Committee meetings are usually scheduled every 2  
months. If this is a ministry that you feel called to, please follow up with Rev. 
 Jean. Blessings 
                                                               

 

 

 

 

Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group – Are you experiencing grief due 

to the death of your spouse? Please join us on Tuesday nights beginning November 

29, 2016 from 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 

an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 

support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 

process. This support group is “drop in” and supported by Grief and Bereavement 

Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 

 

Attention youth and youth leaders!  Mark your calendars for the Fourth Annual 

Avalon Youth Conference- GPS 2017!  This year is bigger than ever as we welcome 

people from Labrador as well as from the Diocese of Brandon Manitoba.  There will 

be sessions for both youth and young adults.  Here are the details: 

Who?  Youth ages 11years-19 years (There will be sessions for youth and for 
young adults, as well as for leaders and clergy) 
What? GPS 2017- Seeking God’s Direction in Everyday Life and Life Everyday! 
Where?  All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap 
When? March 30 to April 2 
Our guest speaker will be Bishop Bill Cliff 

 

 

Eastern Health’s Pastoral Care 
Eastern Health’s Pastoral Care & Ethics Department invites people 
grieving the loss of a loved one to join an 8-week Bereavement 
Information & Support Group beginning January 19, 2017. Sessions are 
held Thursday afternoons from 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. Location: Health 
Sciences Centre. For more information, or to register, please contact 
Jacintha Penney at 777-6959 or Paul Grimes at 777-7611. 

 
 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY FOR 2017:   January 18-25th 
This year marks the 500th Anniversary of the 
Lutheran/ProtestantReformation. Wednesday, January 18th at 7pm- 
Ecumenical Worship Service for Christian Unity at St. Edwards's Church, 
Longshore Road, Kelligrews. Sunday, January 22nd at 3 pm- Ecumenical 
Worship Service at St. Pius X Parish  (16 Smithville Crescent, St. 
John’s). Bishops Martin Currie (Catholic) and Geoff Peddle (Anglican) will 
give the joint sermon.  We hope that you are able to join us for these worship 
services planned for the week. 

 

 

 


